
Energy Assistance Programs 
 

There have been changes: 
 

o Households will no longer receive a Low    
Income Energy Assistance Program 
(LIEAP) check in February. 

 
o Energy payments will be paid directly to 

the heating provider such as your Power, 
Gas, or Fuel Oil Company. 

 
o Households must make an application for 

LIEAP Heating Assistance. 
 
 

o Applications for  LIEAP will begin 
December 1, 2011. 

 
 

 
For more information contact your local County Department of Social Services 


